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Memo 
 
To: Montana State Library Commission  
 
From: Jennie Stapp, State Librarian  
   
Date: June 6, 2017 
 
Re: Budget Reduction Plan Public Comments  
 
Commission materials include written public comments.  Comments will continue to be 
added to meeting materials as they are received up to June 14.  
 
Additionally, a recording of the public comment meeting is available online for review: 
https://vimeo.com/220641579. 
 

https://vimeo.com/220641579

